
 

Christmas Party  
We will be having a Christmas party on 
December 1st, starting at 12:30. We are 

going to do a gift exchange using socks. 
For example, Christmas socks or fuzzy 
socks. Each child has drawn a name for 
the gift exchange. Please bring the socks 

wrapped for the Christmas exchange. After 
the sock exchange we will be watching the 
polar express, while drinking hot coco and 

eating Christmas cookies.  


